
Monday's Meeting Minutes are attached and also pasted below.   Please note that Mary was able to get 
the date of Xmas party changed to Sunday, Dec. 8 
 
 

MEETING MINUTES—MP&CAC—HELLGATE CHAPTER 

October 21, 2019  American Legion Hall  Halloween Potluck 

  
President Doug Winz called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM (22 members present); no 
guests. 
Minutes:  Cathy read the minutes from the September 16 meeting.  No corrections or 
additions were offered; minutes were approved as read.  
Treasurer’s Report:    Numbers are in official minutes. 
Correspondence: None  
  
Old Business:  
Xmas Party: Mary announced that she has reserved the first Sunday in December 
(Dec. 1) at Paradise Falls.  Several members asked if the date could possibly be 
changed to the following Sunday, Dec. 8 since Dec. 1 was just after Thanksgiving.  
Mary said she would check. (Mary was able to reserve Sunday, Dec. 8.  Happy Hour 
5:30, dinner at 6:00.)   We’ll have a gift exchange as usual—either “white elephant” or a 
male or female gift--$10.00 suggested value. A donation basket will be available; 
recipient to be decided in January. 
Sky liner Meet Report:  Jeff reported on a well-received meet held in September at the 
Stone Creek Inn, near the airport. He noted that the location had really good 
accommodations for showing cars and might be a suitable location for the 2021 spring 
tour, which our club is hosting. 
2021 Spring Tour: Doug reminded us to keep thinking about our hosting of the meet.  
Someone suggested tours to Nine Pipes or perhaps the Dixon Mercantile.  Discussion 
continues. 
Other Announcements:  
Next Meeting:  Monday, November 18, 6:30 PM.  Hosts: Wryns 

Stan reported he would bring copies of his new Missoula book to the next meeting 
(which can be purchased at a discount), and that Anne is recovering well from back 
surgery.  
Mike Martin reported on a trip to Wichita, KS, to buy a ’27 Chevy Landau body to finish 
his restoration project.  
Adjourned: 8 pm 

50/50:  Jeff Stevens ($17.50, donated back. Thanks Jeff!) 
Respectfully Submitted, Cathy Smyers, Secretary  

 

 


